

Daily Bulletin	
Friday, January 24 ^t	^h , 2020

1	7:45 a.m. – 8:35 a.m.
2	8:40 a.m. – 9:30 a.m.
Break	9:30 a.m. – 9:40 a.m.
3	9:45 a.m. – 10:35 a.m.
4	10:40 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.
Lunch	11:30 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.
5	12:05 p.m. – 12:55 p.m.
6	1:00 p.m. – 1:50 p.m.
7	1:55 p.m. – 2:45 p.m.

Congratulations to yesterday's Spirit Winner - Henry Bell- Please see Mrs. Wells in C9 during break to choose your prize. Keep showing your spirit each Thursday for your chance to be entered into the raffle and earn a Cougar Buck!

Attention 6th Grade Spelling Bee Participants: The Spelling Bee has been postponed until Tuesday at lunch. See you then!

Grab your Cougar Bucks and come to the Student Store during lunch to buy ice cream. If you have earned TWO Cougar Bucks by participating in school activities or by being a person of character, you may use those Cougar Bucks on Fridays at the student store for a delicious treat!

Come out to the main quad during lunch for a Fun Friday Activity. Each participant receives one Cougar Buck and the winners receive two!

Lunch Menu Selections for Today: Choose between a Burger, Hot Dog, Veggie Sandwich, or a Chef's Salad.

The 7th Grade Wiffle Ball Tournament of Donuts continued yesterday when the *Roman Radiators*, leaking fluid, attempted a come-from-behind run late in the game as they trailed 0-7 against the *Ishler Family Flat Tires*. The Radiators were able to get 4 runs on the board but still came up short, and the Ishler family drove away with the win. Today is the *Steely Steering Wheels* vs the *Williamsburg Windshield Wipers*. The Wipers made a transaction earlier in the day by picking up one of the Hinds brothers out of dismantled Loosley Lug-Nut team. We aren't sure if it was Bingo or Bongo Hinds, or if it'll really matter in the end...

The CMS Super Smash Bros Tournament will enter its last week on Monday. If you do not show up for your match, you will automatically forfeit the match. If you are unsure if you are still in, come down to S-2 at lunch on Monday to talk to Mr. Pancho.

On Wednesday afternoon the library sent out notices listing all items you currently have checked out as well as any fines you might have. Please keep any books that you still need for class, but return or renew any other overdue items. If you have a question about the items listed in your email, go talk to a friendly librarian.

8th graders: Are you interested in finding out more information about the Dance Program and all of the other Visual and Performing Arts classes offered at CHS? Come to a meeting next Thursday at lunch in the drama room Ms. Tarozzi and a few of her students will be there to answer questions.

Mark your calendars because next Friday night is our <u>Winter in the Tropics</u> Dance. Be sure to pull out your favorite Hawaiian shirts or skirts for the dance and get ready to show off your limbo skills. The leadership students will be coming around to your fifth-period classes next week with more details and the permission slips. We hope to see you all there!

Nepal Fundraiser Leading Classes: So far, the top adopting social studies classes for the Nepal Fundraiser are . . . Top 6th Grade Class- Perlman Period 4 with \$108.75 - Top 7th Grade Class- Williams Period 4 with \$51.00 - Top 8th Grade Class- Anderson Period 1 with \$56.17

Happy Birthday to: Emma Shin!!

Also Happy Birthday to everyone celebrating over the weekend to: Maya Dalton and Jade Kang!!